
MEET YOUR ASSOCIATE MEMBERS! 

I GLENN RASMUSSEN has been employed by Minnesota Toro and associated 
with M.G.C.S.A. for twenty years. Originally, Glenn was in the 
consumer wholesale division and also handled the turf accounts. After 
five years he moved into the irrigation division and in 1970 was 
named a vice-president and manager of the commercial products division. 

4 Glenn grew up on a farm in Owatonna and dates himself by saying he 
11 remembers farming with draft horses and the introduction of gas and 

electricity into everyone's home. The three most important develop-
ments that Glenn feels have come about since his tenure in the turf 
grass field started are the introduction of hydraulic gang mowers, 
the invention of riding greens mowers and the development of large, 
out-front trim mowers. Glenn and his wife, Nancy, have two boys, 
Bob,8 and Tim,5. The entire family enjoys all types of outdoor 
activities including skating, skiing and snowmobiling. 

JOHN WILEY, though not long in terms of years of membership, is one 
of the many active and vital members of M.G.C.S.A. John has been 
with the M. T. Wiley Co. as vice-president and "main worker" since 
the spring of 1976. John became interested in the care of turf grass 
at an early age while working on the grounds crew at Hazel tine for 
seven years. Prior to joining his father's company, John worked as 
a landscape architect for a Chicago based development firm. A reg-
istered landscape architect with the State of Minnesota, John also 
holds a degree in that field from Iowa State University. John sees 
golf courses using landscaping more and more to reduce maintenance 
costs and eliminate various types of problem areas on the course. 
Three darling girls, Katie, Kim and Keri liven up the Wiley household 
and when time permits, John and his wife, Renee, enjoy boating. 
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